
  

----- Forwarded Message ----- 

From: Armando Ricci  

To: coa@brampton.ca <coa@brampton.ca> 

Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 at 05:54:20 p.m. EDT 

Subject: Application Number A-2024-0200 

  

My Name is Armando Ricci live on 4 Kenny Court Brampton ON for over 30 Years. We chose this 

area to build our dream home. 

  

This is a great community to leave in, We have raised our family here and now the grand children are 

coming over very often to  

  

enjoy the peacefull ness, the space, the clean environment  and the safety of only the local traffic. 

  

We are very concerned to have our neibourhood being treatned by this application for the safety of 

the traffic that will be generated  

  

by influx of the number of people going in and out of this proposed application. 

  

There is still planty of open spaces in Brampton that can be chosen for this type of activities instead 

of and disturbing and spoiling  

  

a beutifull safe community like ours. 

  

Hope the commity will review and take into account the concerns of the residents of this area 

  

Armando Ricci 

  

 


